
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION IS COMING! 

 

 

 Do you have a child that will be 5 on or before 

September 1st? 

 

Lundy Elementary is holding Kindergarten Registration on 

 February 19th from 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

In the PDC 

 

Bring your pre-K child, their immunization records and birth certificate. 

 

We will have a classroom visit, tour, and fun activities. 

 

If you have questions, please call Colette at 541-937-2105 

 


